
Historical Dancers Historical Dancers

Gracechurch Gracechurch

Gracechurch Historical Dancers, based in North Shropshire, 
perform dances from the Tudor period to the Regency era in 
historically accurate handmade costumes. They are accompanied 
by live music from their own very talented ensemble, on 
woodwind and strings appropriate to the Georgian era.

They have entertained audiences as varied as international 
students at a Summer school, shoppers at Ellesmere Christmas 
Market and local community groups.

 
They are already looking forward to dancing to celebrate St 
George’s Day in Oswestry and for a community group in 
Cheswardine later in April. Further events, including other 
National Trust performances are in development and details will 
be shared on the Group’s website and social media in due course.

To book the group, or for further details, please contact:

Hilary Evans - 07966 658455
or see our website:
www.gracechurchdancers.co.uk

Gracechurch Historical Dancers, based in North Shropshire, 
perform dances from the Tudor period to the Regency era in 
historically accurate handmade costumes. They are accompanied 
by live music from their own very talented ensemble, on 
woodwind and strings appropriate to the Georgian era.

They have entertained audiences as varied as international 
students at a Summer school, shoppers at Ellesmere Christmas 
Market and local community groups.

 
They are already looking forward to dancing to celebrate St 
George’s Day in Oswestry and for a community group in 
Cheswardine later in April. Further events, including other 
National Trust performances are in development and details will 
be shared on the Group’s website and social media in due course.

To book the group, or for further details, please contact:

Hilary Evans - 07966 658455
or see our website:
www.gracechurchdancers.co.uk


	Page 2

